The Plaza Residences Owners' Association
c/o Amy Fanter
Arizona Community Management Services, LLC
15300 N 90th Street, Ste. 800
Scottsdale, AZ 85260

The Plaza Residences Owners' Association
Re:  Maintenance Supervisor Watching Owner Units Off Hours


Dear Plaza Owners:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with some upfront information regarding our maintenance supervisor watching units in The Plaza Residence outside of normal working hours.
The maintenance supervisor is an employee of the management company, AZCMS, and is assigned to work at The Plaza Residences full time. Brian Carter has been engaged by several Unit Owners to watch their Units while they are gone for the summer season.  

The management contract and the AZCMS employee handbook do not prohibit AZCMS employees at The Plaza Residences from engaging in outside employment.  Thus, Mr. Carter may engage in watching units outside of his employment hours.  Mr. Carter’s employment hours this summer season are _7:00__ a.m. to __3:30__ p.m., with breaks at _9:15_a.m__ or a lunch break __11:30_a.m.__, Monday through Friday.  
Mr. Carter will continue to satisfactorily perform his job responsibilities for AZCMS at The Plaza Residences. Mr. Carter will not use any AZCMS or Association materials, supplies, or equipment in any situation outside of his daily work at The Plaza Residence. Mr. Carter will not enter any unit during working hours, unless it is deemed an emergency. Please also note, Mr. Carter and the Unit Owners are not covered by AZCMS or Association insurance when Mr. Carter is not on the clock for The Plaza Residence. Finally, AZCMS and the Association are not responsible for any agreement made by Mr. Carter and any Unit Owner that enters an agreement with Mr. Carter, both parties will engage at their own risk.  

If you have any questions about the content of this letter or any concerns about the job performance of Mr. Carter, please contact our community association manager, Amy Fanter, by phone at (480) 659-2424 or via e-mail at AFanter@azcms.com.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors

The Plaza Residences Owners' Association
